From: Nicola Barford _

Sent: 22 February 2021 10:46

To: Smith, Kristina

Cc: Jackie Clay; Karen Beare; Jane Hart

Subject: RE: 55 Fitzroy Park JFA overlay report

Attachments: Proposed layout with drainage overlaid,jpg; Proposed Layout-with Arb

overlaid.jpg; Proposed Layout-with TPP overlaid.jpg; Site Drainage Layout-with
Arb overlaid.jpg; Site Drainage Layout-with TPP overlaid.jpg

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Kristina,

Please find attached the overlays of plans in a higher resolution from our report, as requested. Unfortunately
we were only provided with PDFs of drawings by others so we cannot edit the plans other than overlay

them.

T hope you are able to view the individual files more easily, please let us know if you need any further
information.

Kind regards,

Nicola Barford

BSc (Hons) PG Dip LA
Landscape Architect

Please note I work Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.

JFA Environmental Planning provides an integrated, value-added landscape and ecology service with ease
of implementation.

The information contained within this e-mail is confidential and may be privileged. It is intended for the
addressee only, if you have received the e-mail in error please inform the sender and delete this e-mail
immediately. The contents of this e-mail must not be disclosed or copied without the senders consent. The
statements and opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect
those of the authors employer (the Company). The Company does not take any responsibility for the views
of the author. This message contains confidential information intended only for the individual named. If you
are not the named addressee do not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. E-mail transmission cannot
be guaranteed to be secure or error-free. The sender therefore does not accept liability for errors or
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omissions which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. Although all reasonable efforts have been taken to
ensure no viruses are present in this email, the company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage
arising from the use of this email or attachments

----- Original Message-----

From: Jackie Clay I NN

Sent: 15 February 2021 15:00

To: Karen Beare N : |2nc Hart <

Cc: Smith, Kristina <kristina smith@camden.gov.uk>; Nicola Barford <I|j i
Subject: RE: 55 Fitzroy Park JFA overlay report

Dear Karen,
My technical staff that are best placed to do this are off this week; we will get this done, but it will probably
be next Monday.

Kind regards,

Jaquelin Clay

Director

JFA Environmental Planning provides an integrated, value-added landscape and ecology service with ease
of implementation.

The information contained within this e-mail is confidential and may be privileged. It is intended for the
addressee only, if you have received the e-mail in error please inform the sender and delete this e-mail
immediately. The contents of this e-mail must not be disclosed or copied without the senders consent. The
statements and opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect
those of the authors employer (the Company). The Company does not take any responsibility for the views
of the author. This message contains confidential information intended only for the individual named. If you
are not the named addressee do not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. E-mail transmission cannot
be guaranteed to be secure or error-free. The sender therefore does not accept liability for errors or
omissions which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. Although all reasonable efforts have been taken to
ensure no viruses are present in this email, the company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage
arising from the use of this email or attachments

----- Original Message

From: Karen Beare <
Sent: 15 February 2021 14:28

To: Jane Hart <j
Cc: Jackie Clay ; Smith, Kristina <kristina.smith{@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 55 Fitzroy Par overlay report

Dear Jane

Hope you are keeping safe and well. I have just received a request from the Planning Officer for No55 FP -
Kristina Smith - asking for a higher resolution of the file to upload to their portal as the version sent is
proving a bit difficult to read.



I have copied Kristina into this email so please can you organise this directly with her. If there are any
queries please do come back to me.

Many thanks
Karen



